
EMPLOYEE
OF THE MONTH

We are pleased to announce

JOHN RINEBOLD
as our September 2025 Employee of the Month!

John is 33 years old and began his journey at GTP in 2010 and most recently was promoted to a 
Group Leader in Plant Services in 2023. He graduated from Towanda High School and currently 
resides in North Towanda.

John goes about his days with a strong work ethic and a positive attitude.  He takes a professional and open approach 
to customer service and communication in general between all three shifts. He tries to listen and is known as a go-to-
guy in his area. Other employees feel he is approachable—he fi elds questions from all shifts and supports everyone 
to be successful in their career at GTP. Those that work with John notice that he is always working to improve the 
work area whether that be via troubleshooting, preventative maintenance, or keeping the area tidy in general. He 
is disciplined, persistent, honest, and overall, a solid employee to look up to, especially in aspects of safety. While 
working on equipment he physically barricades the work area and informs others of personal hazards. He also does 
not hesitate to seek clarifi cation regarding any safety questions that he or others may have. 

John is a father to one daughter, Riley, and has two dogs named Odie and Ruby. In his free time, he enjoys swimming, 
mowing, riding his motorcycle, and “tinkering” in his barn at home. He is happiest when he is on vacation and hopes 
to someday travel to the beaches in Florida. He loves coming into work each day to the people he works with and 
welcomes any challenges with his life motto, “Sounds like life to me!”

Congratulations, John!


